
Table of Contents 

 

State/Territory Name:   IA     

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #:   18-0011 

This file contains the following documents in the order listed:  

1) Approval Letter 
2) Summary Form (with 179-like data) 
3) Approved SPA Pages 

 

 



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMANSERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
601 East 12th Street, Suite 355
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Division of Medicaid and Children's Health Operations
June28, 2018

Michael Randol, Medicaid Director
Division of Medical Services
Department of Human Services
Iowa Medicaid Enterprise
100 Army Post Road
Des Moines, IA 50315

Dear Mr. Randol: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), Kansas City Regional Office, has completed its review
of Iowa State Plan Amendment ( SPA) Transmittal Number #18-011.  This SPA was submitted on June 14, 
2018, seeking a renewal of the exception to the Medicaid Recovery Audit Contractor ( RAC) Program in
accordance with 42 §CFR 455.516. 

CMS is granting the state an additional exception in accordance with 42 §CFR 455.516 until July 1, 2020.  At
this time it is not permissible to grant an exception to this policy indefinitely or beyond two (2) years.   

SPA 18-011 was approved on June 28, 2018, with an effective date of July 1, 2018, as requested by the state.  
Enclosed is a copy of the CMS 179 form, as well as, the approved pages for incorporation into the Iowa
State plan.   

If you have any questions regarding these state plan amendment, please contact Sandra Levels at
Sandra.Levels@cms.hhs.gov or (816) 426-5925.  

6/28/2018

X

Signed by: James G. Scott -A
Enclosures

cc:     
Jerry Foxhoven, Director
Jennifer Steenblock, IME
Julie Lovelady, IME
Kimberly Pierson, IME
Alisa Horn, IME
Sandra Levels, CMCHO

James G. Scott
Associate Regional Administrator
for Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations

Sincerely, 



-S








